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River Road Closure Wednesday 
 

(Kahnawake – 23, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2010) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform all Kahnawa’kehró:non that a section of 
River Road, from Kane’s Road to the Town Garage, will be closed on Wednesday, 
November 24th from 7am to noon, weather permitting. 
 

 
 
The closure will allow for the installation of water and sewer lines for a new residential 
dwelling in the area. 
 
Please contact the Capital Unit at 450-635-1016 if any further information is required. 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we apologize for the 
temporary inconvenience. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until noon on 24, Kentenhkó:wa / November 2010. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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